Steven Robbins

From: Joe San Nicolas

Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 2:11 PM
To: Steven Robbins

Cc: Mark Harding; Robb Popp
Subject: RE: 2091 NW. O"Brien

Steve,

Raising 3” will be ok on this one. We will still be able to perform maintenance on this one at estimated final grade.

From: Steven Robbins <Steve.Robbins@cityofls.net>

Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 1:25 PM

To: Joe San Nicolas <Joe.SanNicolas@cityofls.net>

Cc: Mark Harding <Mark.Harding@cityofls.net>; Robb Popp <Robb.Popp@cityofls.net>
Subject: RE: 2091 NW. O"Brien

Thank You!

From: Joe San Nicolas <Joe.SanNicolas@cityofls.net>

Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 1:24 PM

To: Steven Robbins <Steve.Robbins@cityofls.net>

Cc: Mark Harding <Mark.Harding@cityofls.net>; Robb Popp <Robb.Popp@cityofls.net>
Subject: RE: 2091 NW. O"Brien

Steve,

I'll be by that way shortly and provide feedback soon. Thanks for reaching out.

Yours 7;"”(67,

Joe San Nicolas | Metered Services Supervisor

1200 SE Hamblen Road | Lee's Summit, MO 64081

816.969.1910 |lswater.net | Joe.SanNicolas@cityofls.net
WATER UTILITIES

LEE'S SUMMIT

From: Steven Robbins <Steve.Robbins@cityofls.net>

Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 12:06 PM

To: Joe San Nicolas <Joe.SanNicolas@cityofls.net>

Cc: Mark Harding <Mark.Harding@cityofls.net>; Robb Popp <Robb.Popp@cityofls.net>
Subject: 2091 NW. O"Brien

Hi Joe,

| had a contractor call in about a water meter that is about 1” too low (per the contractor) he needs to raise the pit up
about 3” to get it to grade. Can you take a look at this to see if it is acceptable from water. The permit # is 20222963.
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Thanks,
Steve

Yours 7;*”(57,

Steve Robbins | Asst. Dir. of Field Services
220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063
816.969.1228 |cityofLS.net | Steve.Robbins@cityofls.net

K LEE'S SUMMIT

MISSOURI




